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August 26, 2016 

 
Dear Parents and Students:  

 
On behalf of the faculty and staff, I would like to welcome you to the 2016-17 school year! 

 
The first day of school for students is Tuesday, September 6, which is a full day.  Children 

should bring lunch or be prepared to purchase food in our cafeteria (they will need to know their student 

ID number).  It is a good idea to send them with a snack, as well.  Our new system can be accessed 
through the website: www.myschoolbucks.com.   

 
Additionally, please be sure your child knows their bus letter.  During the first week, students will be 

receiving their Agenda Books.  Please spend some time together as a family to review the school 

information in the front pages.   
 

Class placements have been posted on the Parent Portal.  As you know, a great deal of care and 
attention is given to forming classes and we have the utmost confidence in our process. Therefore no 

changes to class placements will be made. We are confident your child will have a wonderful experience. 
 
ENCORE and TEAM teachers are not currently available through the portal, but are as follows: 

 
GRADE 5 TEAMS: 

Team Teachers: Ms. Barrese / Ms. Palmer  
Team Teachers: Ms. Conroy / Ms. Wetzel  
 

GRADE 6 TEAM: 
Team Teachers: Ms. O’Donnell (ELA), Mr. O’Rourke (Math), Mr. Craine (Sci), Ms.  Matthews (SS) 

 
Encore Teachers: 

Art ............................................................ Ms. McLam 
Music ........................................................ Ms. Visceglie 
Physical Education ...................................... Mr. Lynch, Mr. Toscano 
Health ....................................................... Ms. Parent 
FLES (Spanish) Gr 3-6 ................................. Ms. Coniglio 
FLES (Spanish) Gr 2 .................................... Ms. Tassani 
Science Gr 3,4 ............................................ Ms. Baratta 

 
 

On Monday, August 29 from 12:00 – 2:00pm, Lloyd Harbor School will be open for parents and children 

who would like to become familiar with the location of their new class.  Please enter through the Main 
Entrance doors and be sure to accompany children at all times.  Due to summer custodial work, this will 

be the only time families will be invited to walk around the building.  Also, please understand that staff 
will not be present and rooms may not be available for entry. 

 

We all look forward to meeting our new students and welcoming back those who are returning!  Enjoy 
your remaining days of summer… and the final pages of your summer reading books!  

 
Warm Regards, 

 
Valerie R. Massimo 

http://www.myschoolbucks.com/

